
    

HAUTE 
DOG 
WHEN 

Monday, Tuesday 
and Wednesday 
September 28-30 
3-8PM 

WHERE 

610 Montgomery  St  
Alexandria, VA 22314 
www.hautedogsandfries.com 
  

 

  IMPORTANT 
NOTE: BE 
SURE TO 
MENTION ST 
LOUIS IN THE 
“NOTES 
SECTION” IF 
YOU ORDER 
ONLINE  
 

WHAT’S TO 
EAT? 
Hot dogs, locally 

made sausages, 

fries, gluten free 

options including 

rolls 

MORE INFO 
Delivery, pick up, and 

limited outdoor 

seating 

BENEFITING 
St Louis PTO 

 

 
 

 

  



St. Louis Spirit Dinners 

 
Welcome to the St. Louis family! One of the social and community 
activities we do are Spirit Dinners. They help raise funds for the 

PTO. Spirit Dinners are held every 4-6 weeks at local restaurants. 
They are held on certain days and hours. The restaurant donates a 

percentage of sales to the PTO. It usually ranges from  
10-25% and can be all sales or just those to our supporters. 

 
Spirit Dinners are for everyone, not just St. Louis families. Please bring your 

friends and families to join in the fun. It is always nice for the cook in the 
family to know a night off is coming too! This year requires a bit of creativity 
for the social and community aspect. Many restaurants have limited outdoor 

dining to meet your St Louis friends and make new ones! Search the 
restaurants for near by parks as another option. We all need socialization and 

to come together as a community within appropriate social distancing 
recommendations. 

 
Watch for information on the sign outside of school, in the weekly e-newsletter 
you will be receiving, and during school announcements. We will also include 

a PDF of the flyer on the website and a hard copy will go home in weekly 
folders. Sometimes the flyer is needed to get the credit and sometimes not, it is 

usually listed on the flyer. 

 
If you have any questions or know of a restaurant that might be 

interested, please contact: 
 Jen DeLorenzo  

703-859-3415. 
 

Spirit Dinners are a great way to meet old friend s and new. We also support 
local businesses and they in turn support us. Hope to see you and meet you at 
an upcoming Spirit Dinner! With a little luck, some prayers, and wide spread 

cooperation- we can look forward to the return of full Spirit Dinners.  
 


